
 
 

 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

February 21, 2023 

 

Mike Abodeely, Esq. 

Corporate Counsel 

Dish Wireless, LLC 

603 West Street 

Mansfield, MA  02048-1280 

Michael.abodeely@dish.com 

 

RE: TS-DISH-137-211105 - Dish Wireless LLC request for an order to approve tower 

sharing at an existing telecommunications facility located at 166 Pawcatuck Avenue, 

Stonington, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Attorney Abodeely: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of 

construction time submitted on behalf of Dish Wireless, LLC, for the above-referenced tower 

share request, dated February 20, 2023.  

 

Pursuant to Condition No. 8 of the Council’s decision letter dated December 3, 2021, the Council 

hereby grants an extension of time until December 17, 2023 to complete construction.   

 

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should Dish 

Wireless, LLC decide not to proceed with construction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/IN/laf 
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From: Michael Abodeely <michael.abodeely@dish.com>  

Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 3:45 PM 

To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 

Subject: Request for Grant of Approval Extension (TS-DISH-137-211105) - 166 Pawcatuck 

Avenue, Stonington, CT (Dish Site #BOBOS00021A) 
 

Ms. Bachman:  

 

Kindly allow this email to serve as Dish Wireless L.L.C.'s formal and respectful request for an 

extension of the attached approval order for tower sharing at the existing telecommunications 

facility located at 166 Pawcatuck Avenue, Stonington, CT.   

 

Your time and consideration is greatly appreciated.  Should you have any questions, please don't 

hesitate to contact me at your convenience.  Thank you.  

 

Best,  

Mike 

 

 

 

 

Mike Abodeely 
Corporate Counsel | Legal 
M:  (978) 985 - 2002 
michael.abodeely@dish.com  
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